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DEAN’S OFFICE 
International Office 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Warm greetings from ELTE Faculty of Economics (ELTE GTK), Budapest! 

 

Please nominate your students by filling out this form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zdtms8NPUUSC0uI5VkM

Cwz47HQNHiMRPjFdHwYHF7aBUM1o2WEIyQklaWUZHTk9RRFNXSkI0VFE4VC4u  

 

The nomination deadline is: 

• 10th May for Autumn semester or full academic year. 

• 10th November for Spring semester. 

 

The nominated students will receive a confirmation letter after we receive their 

nomination. After the nomination deadline, we will reach out to the nominated 

students via email and ask them to submit their application in our system. The 

application deadline is: 

• 30th May for Autumn semester or full academic year. 

• 30th November for Spring semester. 

 

If you have any questions or seek guidance, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at erasmus@gtk.elte.hu 

 

If your student(s) has/have any questions, they can contact us via email: 

incoming@gtk.elte.hu  

 

We look forward to welcoming your student(s) in Budapest. 

 

Best regards, 

The International Team of ELTE GTK 
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